SWD hotline supports members of the
public affected by Tsing Yi traffic
accident

Concerning the serious traffic accident which happened in Tsing Yi this
morning (November 30), members of the public who are emotionally affected or
in need of any assistance may call the Social Welfare Department's 24-hour
hotline (2343 2255).
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